
 

PUBLIC HEARING INFORMATION  
 

Staff Contact: Sonya Allen Meeting Date: November 30, 2021 

Topic: Public Hearing Continued from November 23, 2021 for Regency at River Valley 
Phase 3 (H-2021-0059) by Bach Homes, Located at 3270 and 3280 E. River Valley St. 
and 2480 N. Eagle Rd. 

A. Request: Modification to the existing Development Agreements (Inst. 
#113005608 – SGI and Inst. #2020-062947 – Bach Storage) to remove the 
property from the existing agreements and create one new agreement for the 
development of a 134-unit multi-family project. 

 

Information Resources: 

Click Here for Application Materials 

 

Click Here to Sign Up to Testify at the City Council Public Hearing 

https://bit.ly/MDAH-2021-0059
https://apps.meridiancity.org/SIGNINCOUNCIL/

